
Tarpon Spring Art Association April 1, 2013 
 
At our Annual Picnic and Meeting Heather called everyone to dinner at 11:35 AM. She 
asked Artists to leave their paintings up until members can see all of them. There was 
62 members attending. 
Heather called out lucky numbers of members who won TSAA T shirts. 
She asked for more sitters and demo’s at Art Festival.  
She personally thanked outgoing Board members at length, and 
welcomed newcomers. She mentioned Refreshment Chair Dee Kulp, Programs Jane 
Lawson, and Patsy Renz. 
Trish Gregory thanked Heather for her time and presented her with a gift. 
Jane Lawson reminded members that Plein aire Group meeting for the remainder of 
April will meet at Sunset Beach from 9:30 AM until12:00. Carol Loiacono said her last 
Plein aire will be Wednesday. 
Barbara Hodges read the New Board members their duties and asked them to do their 
jobs as proscribed by the By-Laws. 
Incoming President is Trish Gregory 
Vice President: Sherry Orr 
Treasurer: Terri Gonzalez 
Secretary: Bess King 
Heather Risley: Chair Special Events. 
Winners : 
Honorable Mentions: 
Susan Duda 
Stewart Harrison 
Ruth Smith 
Terri Gonzalez 
Judy Rogers 
3rd place: Nancy Arcara 
2nd :Carole Loiacono 
3rd : Lee Albion 
Best of Show was Nancy Whitermore 
Meeting adjourned at 2:10 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted by Ann Clark 


